

"For we preach not ourselves, but Christ Jesus the Lord." II Corinthians 4:5

Dr. Terry R. Ellis, President | Dr. Ricky Dunsford, Executive Vice President

Dear Pastor Blount and Lighthouse Baptist Church,

Firstly, I want to thank you from the bottom of my heart for your faithful support over the past years. It has been invaluable to our family, and I trust will continue to be for me now that Rich has gone to his heavenly home.

I also greatly appreciate all the kind sentiments, thoughtful prayers, beautiful flowers, financial gifts and lovely cards sent our way during this time of grief.

I write to let you know that I will be continuing to serve with Rock of Ages Prison Ministry and the Bible institute, as well as local outreach. This will look different now that I am on my own, but I appreciate your continued financial support and prayers as I transition to continue Brother Rich's legacy.

My husband Richard and I spent 50 faithful years in ministry, in Michigan, Connecticut, Ireland and with Rock of Ages Prison Ministry, and I intend to carry on winning souls for Christ in prisons in the Southeast.

By now you should also have received a letter from my sending Church, White Oak Baptist Church and from Rock of Ages Prison Ministry on my behalf.

I would dearly appreciate your continued prayers and financial support. Should you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me at Lindalou101947@gmail.com

For me to live is Christ,

Linda L. Fulton

Linda Fulton